FEU-NRMF Tops

Medical Board


Marlon Diaz Garcia, MD, one of the three cum laude graduates of batch 2007 of the FEU-Nicanor Reyes Medical Foundation Institute of Medicine, garnered the number one spot in the August 6, 2008 medical board licensure examination given by the Philippines Professional Regulation Commission, with a grade of 88.75%.
The FEU-NRMF scored a passing rate of 83% and ranked No. 5 among
schools with more than 100 examinees. There are about 30 medical schools in the country. PRC, which had the results released 3 days after it was given, announced that 1,513 out of the 2,506 passed the board exam, given by the Board of Medicine in the cities of Manila, Cebu and Davao. 

As a medical student, Marlon also received the Dr. Rolando Solis Award for Excellence in Cardiology, the Dr. Ricardo L. Alfonso Most Outstanding Junior Intern Award, the Most Outstanding Graduate Award given by the FEU-NRMF Medical Alumni Society, and the Most Outstanding Post-Graduate Intern award from the Makati  Medical Center. 

During the awarding ceremonies at the Makati Medical Center, Marlon brought a banner of FEU-NRMF because he was the only PGI at MMC from FEU-NRMF and was 

so proud of his school.

The FEU-NRMF Institute of Medicine was featured in the GMA/Inquirer news cast for the day, where IM Dean Remedios Habacon was interviewed. Marlon was an instant celebrity, where his feat was prominently carried by The Philippine Star and other national dailies.

One of the projects of the FEU-Dr. Nicanor Reyes Medical Alumni Foundation (USA) is its scholarship program, where students with at least cum laude grade are invited with incentives to enroll at the FEU-NRMF Institute of Medicine. The Alumni Foundation currently has 21 scholars (cum laude, magna and summa) from various schools it has sponsored.
The staunch supporters of this program are led by Arsenio Martin, MD, FACPM (Texas), incumbent chairman of the alumni Foundation, and Hernani S. Tansuche, MD, (Michigan) alumni Foundation president.
“This scholarship program is a most fundamental and significant project of our alumni Foundation which deserves the full support of all our alumni, since academic excellence among our graduates will not only bring a lasting glory for the school, but also spotlight and showcase the true quality of our medical education and medical care in the Philippines, and help correct the wrong impression about the competence of Filipino physicians in the mind of peoples around the world ,” said Philip S. Chua, MD, FACS, FPCS, (Indiana) Chairman Emeritus of the alumni Foundation and a Member of the Board of Trustees of the FEU-Nicanor Reyes Medical Foundation.
